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Local KDOT Project Included Among Many Statewide

A local project, costing over 600-thousand-dollars, is included among numerous highway
construction and maintenance projects planned statewide, as announced by the Kansas Department
of Transportation.

That follows the approval of bids for the work, following the bid letting held May 23rd in Topeka.
Locally, KDOT is planning for pavement patching on U.S. Highway 36, from .06 miles east of the
Brown-Doniphan County line, extending east 14.6 miles.

Kansas Heavy Construction LLC, of Tonganoxie, is awarded the bid for the project, at a cost of
646-thousand-634-dollars-and-37-cents.

A timeline for the work is not immediately released.
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